
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coaching Boys Into Men (CBIM) 
Regional Training 

 

 
July 21st, 2015  Smoky Hill ESC, Salina 
 
July 22nd, 2015  Clearwater ESC, Clearwater 
 
9:00 – 3:00, lunch included 
One hour of college credit available 
 
Instructors/facilitators, Dr. Curt Brungardt 
and Coach John Montgomery 
 

Registration (space is limited) 

Non-member: $40 

Associate member: $55 

Charter member: $70 

 

Coaches will receive all materials 

necessary to implement the CBIM 

program at no additional cost. 
 

To register, please contact the Smoky Hill 

Education Service Center by calling 

(785) 825-9185 or register@smokyhill.org.  

 

  

For more information, please contact Noalee 

McDonald-Augustine at (785) 621-4414 or 

 nmcdonald@smokyhill.org. 

One in three adolescents report knowing a 

friend who has been physically hurt by 

their dating partner. Coaching Boys into 

Men helps build healthy relationships and 

prevent dating violence before it starts. 

Coaching Boys Into Men (CBIM) is a national program that 

trains athletic coaches to use their influence to help high 

school male student athletes to build healthy relationships 

and prevent sexual and dating violence. Over the course of 

an athletic season, CBIM coaches lead their players 

through brief weekly activities that address things such as 

personal responsibility, respectful behaviors, and 

relationship abuse. Topics covered each week include 

insulting language, disrespectful behavior, digital abuse, 

and what it means to ‘be a man’. Coaching Boys Into Men 

was created by Futures Without Violence in 2001. 

As a result of this training, athletic coaches will: 

 better understand their role as a coach in influencing 

how young men treat women & girls, 

 recognize ‘teachable moments’ when they occur, 

 and leave the training with the knowledge and tools 

to begin implementing the CBIM program.  

To learn more, see http://www.coachescorner.org/  

 

Thanks to generous grant support from Futures Without Violence, these trainings are provided 

through the Educational Service Centers at a discounted rate. This grant was acquired by 

Jana’s Campaign, Inc., a Kansas-based national education and gender violence prevention 

organization. To learn more, visit www.janascampaign.org.  
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